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Comments for Public Posting: Please do not expand the zoo. I love Griffith Park and want to see
it kept as natural as possible. There is already so much
development there and if you start expanding the zoo where will it
end...condos and a walking mall? Please don’t infringe on the
small bit of outdoor space we have in the city



